
KAC meeting October 21, 2021 9am via zoom 
  
Present at the meeting were commissioners, Peter Vincent, Bill Brine, Michael Nagle, 
as well as Alyssa da Silva, airport manager, and Emma from the public. 
  
Hal could not be present – motion to appoint Peter to chair the meeting by Bill, 2nd by 
MN – Peter chosen 
  
Meeting began at 9am 
  
MN motioned to accept minutes, Bill 2nd, all in favor 
  
Update by Alyssa 
Since our budget expenses are fixed, she presented a simple chart of revenue for 2019, 
2020, 2021. Easy to undersand. 
  
James met with Chris last Friday. Hangar door is a priority – need to be operational 
asap. As soon as it is operational the trench drain will be put in place. Chris is 
evaluating his work schedule and it looks like completion by March 2022. 
  
Propane will be brought to the building and water (by the Town) – then Chris is 
responsible to install both in the hangar. 
  
Bill suggested contacting Rymes propane – they are airport people – give them an 
opportunity to bid. Alyssa will follow up. 
  
Restaurant is closed now – they seem to be pleased with the season 
  
Next meeting November 4, 2021 
  
Meeting adjourned at 9:08 – Peter made the motion, Bill 2nd, all in favor 
 


